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Edmonds Public Schools Foundation
P.O. Box 390, Lynnwood, WA  98046-0390
www.edmondspsf.org

Edmonds Pulbic Schools Foundation raises and distributes funds 
in support of all students’ learning in parnership with Edmonds 
School District.  In all that we do, we are:  ethical, trusted, innovative, 
knowledgeable.

The Edmonds Public Schools Foundation wishes to thank the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Foundation for
your very generous gift to the Foundation. We are tremendously pleased that we experienced outcomes
far in excess of our projections.

For the 2013/14, academic year, we implemented new college preparatory programs that included:
PSAT/PLAN testing for all freshmen & sophomore students, & increased college level course offerings to
low-income students.

We are pleased to report that of the district’s 1,500 sophomore & 1,500 junior students district wide, the
number of sophomore students who took the PLAN test increased from approximately 23% to 87%, and
the number of junior students taking the PSAT test increased from 28% to 77%. Exams were offered at
our five comprehensive high schools during a school day. By doing so cost and transportation barriers
were eliminated.

For more information regarding the specific uses of the award, see the following pages
 from Edmonds Public Schools Foundation.



 
 
 
February 11, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Marilyn Sheldon 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA  98271 
 
Dear Ms. Sheldon: 
 
The Edmonds Public Schools Foundation wishes to thank the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Foundation for 
your very generous gift to the Foundation.  We are tremendously pleased that we experienced outcomes 
far in excess of our projections.   
 
For the 2013/14, academic year, we implemented new college preparatory programs that included: 
PSAT/PLAN testing for all freshmen & sophomore students, & increased college level course offerings to 
low-income students.  
 
We are pleased to report that of the district’s 1,500 sophomore & 1,500 junior students district wide, the 
number of sophomore students who took the PLAN test increased from approximately 23% to 87%, and 
the number of junior students taking the PSAT test increased from 28% to 77%.  Exams were offered at 
our five comprehensive high schools during a school day.  By doing so cost and transportation barriers 
were eliminated.  
 
Stipends were awarded to 117 students in financial need who received college credits for coursework.  
College in High School average course fees were $130. Students with diverse or low-income backgrounds 
believe they lack the potential to achieve either an Associates or Bachelors degree.  This program now 
gives them seeds of hope to pursue their dreams & seek higher education options. 
 
Your generosity is appreciated by the over 2,577 students who directly benefited from the Career and 
College Access for All programs you so kindly funded. Thank you so much for helping to make our work 
and the dreams of our students possible!   
 
Warmly, 
 
 
Deborah Anderson 
Executive Director 


